
School governors are people who want to make a positive contribution to children’s 
education. 

How can you join Queensgate Governing Body? 

 

 

Queensgate Foundation Primary School in East Cowes needs you on our governing 

board! Being a school governor is about overseeing how a school is run, making vital 

decisions about its future, and supporting our families in East Cowes and the 

surrounding area.  

It's about giving something back and making sure our young people access the best 

opportunities, when it comes to education.  

We meet about six times a year, plus some sessions in school. We get to join our 

teaching staff on site, supporting students' learning.  

Accountant, builder, or cardiologist? It's as simple as ABC. Your skills can enhance our 

team and you don't need a background in education.  

We have three vacancies to fill (two co-opted positions and one partnership role). We 

all have different skill sets and we know you have something to offer that will 

enhance our team. There are plenty of opportunities for training, plus, we will be 

here to support your journey.  

For a friendly chat and more info email Co Chair Lucy Curran on: 

lcurran@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

To apply, visit https://www.queensgateprimary.co.uk/our-school/governor-

vacancies  complete the application form and email it to the Clerk to Governors 

Angela Selle at: admin@queensgateprimary.co.uk .    

Alternatively, if you know someone in the community who can contribute to the 

Governing Board please speak to them and nominate them. 

 

We can't wait to see you in September! 
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